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I urge you to support policies that require in-person voting with a valid ID. Such 

measures protect the integrity of our elections, ensure fairness, and strengthen public 

trust in the democratic process. It is an essential step toward a more secure and 

transparent electoral system that reflects the values upon which our nation was built. 

This bill is long overdue to put to the people to vote on.  Please pass this bill!  


